
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

THE DIOCESE OF SHREWSBURY 
                                                                                                                 (Reg. Charity No. 234025) 

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 

 
15th December, 2019 – The Third Sunday of Advent 

Mass Times & Intentions 
 

 
Saturday 14th 6.30 pm   The Parishioners 

 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 10.30 am   Margaret Henriques 

Monday 16th 9.30 am Faye Dowling 

Tuesday 17th 9.30 am    May Ashley 

Wednesday 18th 9.30 am  John Brassell 

Thursday 19th 9.30 am  James Tormey 

Friday 20th 9.30 am  Intentions of Judith Parry 

Saturday 21st 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Saturday 21st 6.30 pm  Intentions of Michael & Felicity Cafferata 

 9.00 am  The Parishioners 

10.30 am Elizabeth & John Riordan 

  

 Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & Confessions: Saturdays 10.15 – 11.00 am   

ARE YOU A CATHOLIC TEACHER BUT NOT TEACHING IN A CATHOLIC SCHOOL?   

YOUR DIOCESE NEEDS YOU !!! The Department for Education wants to recruit as many 

Catholic teachers to its schools as possible, and is aware that across the Diocese there are a 

number of Catholic teachers who are not currently or have never worked in a Catholic school. 

Sometimes making the transition back to Catholic education can be perceived as being difficult 

and therefore we would like to offer support to those teachers who are considering returning to 

the Catholic sector or would like more information on the appointment process in our schools. 

We are holding an informal session on Tuesday 14th January at Ellesmere Port Catholic High 

School, Capenhurst Lane, Ellesmere Port, CH65 7AQ from 6 – 7.30 pm.   

If you would like to attend or want further information about returning to Catholic education, 

please e-mail Sue Jenkinson on sue.jenkinson@dioceseofshrewsbury.org   

 

The Year of the Word 2020 The Bishops of England and Wales have dedicated 2020 as a Year 

of the Word, to focus on the Bible and on ‘The God Who Speaks’. This date coincides with the 

1,600 anniversary of St Jerome’s death and the 10th anniversary of Emeritus Pope Benedict’s 

Apostolic Exhortation, Verbum Domini. The Bishops’ intention is to encourage us to celebrate, 

live and share the word of God in a more conscious way. They describe this as “…. an opportunity 

to enrich current practice and to develop and explore new ways of responding to ‘The God who 

Speaks’”. They are also laid out in a brochure, 15 copies of which have been sent to every parish 

together with 15 copies of the Gospel of St Matthew which is the text for the Liturgical Year A. 

Please find these at the back of church. (More copies can be requested – please ask). 

 

Explore Advent – Shrewsbury Diocese Youth Mission Team 

Join SYMT for an evening of faith, food and fun! See posters at the back of church. 

Years 5 & 6: 5 - 6 pm; Secondary School students: 6.30 – 8.00 pm: 

Tuesday 17th December Sacred Heart & St Peter's, Baguley 

Wednesday 18th December Our Lady & St Christopher's, Romiley 

Friday 20th December Christ Church, Heald Green 

 

 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you 

are there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward & please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

St Teresa’s Living Flame Prayer Group The group meets on Wednesdays at 11 am in the parish hall until 12 

noon for prayer, scripture, intentions, rosary and music. All are most welcome to join. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 
 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

Sunday 15th 

Sunday 22nd 
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CAR PARK Restriction: Christmas Party: Tuesday 17th December, 2019 

Please note that access to the parish car park will be restricted to volunteers and guests of the 

Christmas party on the afternoon of Tuesday 17th December. 

 

Holy Angels, Hale Barns Christmas Concert - 21st December 2019 7.30pm 

Award Winning Diana Ross Tribute; Tameka Jackson performs alongside Manchester Gospel Choirs 

for a special Motown Gospel Christmas Concert. Tickets priced at £15 each available at 

www.halebarnscarnival.co.uk All Proceeds to Community project. 

 

Shrewsbury Catholic Voice 

The Christmas edition of the Catholic Voice is now available from the back bench of church. 
 

Food Link, Colshaw: Children’s Christmas Presents Appeal & Food Appeal 

This year we have had another special request for children’s Christmas presents as a previous 

donator has been lost. A list of children (and their ages) is now at the back of church. If you could 

donate a wrapped Christmas present for a child of a struggling family, it would be gratefully 

received. Please leave with Father Anthony or Deacon Michael (and also please tick off the name 

on the list for that child if you can donate one). 

 

Also, the need to contribute food continues. Could you help to donate food to struggling families? 

We are very grateful to receive the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, 

tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, beans, fruit, veg, meat, fish, etc.). Please leave 

donations in the box at the back of church. 

At this time of year, we are also very grateful to receive children’s chocolate selection boxes. 

 

St. Teresa’s Car Park Renewal 2020 – Application Forms now available upon request 

Application forms to obtain a permit for 2020 are now available upon request from the sacristy, 

after masses. The cost is still just £15 per annum. Please note that applications to use the car park 

are open only to parishioners! They are not open to other family members or extended family 

(unless they too are parishioners). Please also note that only one form can be obtained for each 

parishioner applying and that each parishioner can only apply to use one vehicle. Please also 

note the terms of use of the car park on the form. 

To allow people time to renew over the Christmas period we are extending current passes until 

Friday 17th January 2020. 

 

Wilmslow Churches Together – Christmas Mass Times - Leaflet Delivery 2019 

As with previous years, Wilmslow Churches together have again kindly organised the printing of 

leaflets detailing the times of masses and services in Wilmslow during Christmas. These have now 

arrived, and we would be most grateful again for volunteers to help deliver them to the streets we 

have been allocated – please see the list in the porch for these details. 

 

 
 

 

Christmas Rotas for Christmas Readers & Eucharistic Ministers Please note the rotas for 

the Christmas readers and Eucharistic ministers will be available from the back of church this 

weekend. 

 

Cake Sale & Christmas Stall With donations and sales on the day, the cake sale made £315.30 

which will go towards the urgent repairs at the Carmelite Monastery, Birkenhead. Thank you so 

much for your wonderful baking and support. 

 

Aid to the Church in Need: Retiring Collection Last week’s retiring collection made £697.03. 

Thank you for your generosity. 

 

To All Missionary Red Box Holders 

Could all red box holders who have not had their box emptied this year please pass it into the 

church for emptying before Christmas. It will be emptied and left in the sacristy for collection. 

Many thanks. 

 

Church Theft We regret to report that approximately £100 was stolen last week from the Aid to 

the Church in Need collection at the back of church. This happened during the 9 am Sunday mass 

whilst the appeal was taking place. The incident has been reported to the police; the theft was 

captured on our CCTV system, and the evidence has been passed on to them.  

 

200 Club: December Draw: The winners in the 200 Club December draw were 
 

£50 Mrs L Quilligotti; £20 Dr John Depares; £10 Mrs L Fitzsimmons 

 

Job Advertisement: LAY CHAPLAIN (for January 2020) 

New NJC Points 23-28, £26,999 - £31,371 pro-rata. 37 hours per week, term-time only (plus 

INSET days). Would consider part-time applications to the HR Officer at: All Hallows Catholic 

College, Brooklands Avenue, Macclesfield, Cheshire SK11 8LB. Email: hr@allhallows.org.uk 

Application documents can be found on All Hallows Catholic College website: 

http://allhallows.org.uk/about-us/work-with-us/associate-staff-vacancies/  

Closing Date: 09/01/2020. Interviews: 12 noon on 15/01/2020 

 

CAFOD FUN RUN 2019 at Bollington Friday 27th December at 11am  

Since 2011 the Bollington Fun Run has raised over £40,000 for CAFOD due in some great measure 

to those people who have selflessly given their time to help make each year's event a success. 

Registration from 9.30 am.  

Further information at: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bollington-fun-run-tickets-80645405579  

If you feel that you could be available to marshal and ensure the safety of the participants, please 

reply to the Fun Run Director Tim Marsh on his e-mail timmarsh1011@icloud.com  
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